
A big sunny hello 4 Morpurgo !! 

      
 
I really hope you are all happy, safe and well.  I’m sure you have all heard of and taken part in 

the big clap to show appreciation for the key workers, well I think we should all give ourselves 

a BIG CLAP for keeping ourselves busy during this unusual time.   

 

  
 

How were your Easter holidays?  How many chocolate eggs did you eat?  Who ate a chocolate 

egg for breakfast?  I have to admit, on Easter morning, I did eat a chocolate egg for breakfast.  

It was scrummy!! 

 

On Wednesday 22nd April it was National Earth Day.   

 

Your photo challenge this week would be to design a poster to celebrate Earth day.  Please see 

the attached sheet.  Be as creative as you can and be sure to send me a picture of your creation! 

 

Remember to stay safe and healthy.  Don’t forget to apply suntan lotion if you’re playing in 

the garden or out for some daily exercise.  Luckily for us the sun has been very bright over the 

last few days but we must remember to stay safe in the sun. 

 

I am excited to see your Earth day posters so get creating! 

 

Big smiles and the warmest wishes,  

love Ms Azram. 


